
Re: Food Standards Amendment (truth in labelling - Palm Oil) Bill 2009 
  
From:  Lesley Winton & Family 
  
To whom it may concern, 
  
My Family sponsor an Orangutan in Borneo.  We feel very strongly about helping these beautiful 
animals survive.  If we, as just one small family, can make the effort to contribute to their survival, 
surely large companies can make a major difference by excluding palm oil in foods and this can only 
happen if consumers can read the labelling and stop purchasing these products.  I believe, as 
consumers, we should have the right to know exactly what we are purchasing! 
  
Please help us save these animals by saving their environment! 
  
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
  
Lesley Winton 
 


